
Jane Tucker 

From: Jerry Holmes [jrd.holmes@btinternet.com]

Sent: 31 March 2014 09:24

To: planning

Subject: Planning Application 3/2014/0174 Little Dudlands Farm, Rimingon

Page 1 of 1

31/03/2014

Dear Madam 

  

Please be advised that Gisburn Parish Council do not object to the above application but serious concerns 

have been raised regarding access to the proposed dwellings.  Access is to be along a track used extensively 

by farm vehicles with no passing places and a dangerous bend,   The Council are also led to believe that use 

of this track to access Little Dudlands is a fairly recent development and the original way to access this 

property was from the A59.  We understand local residents have written to you with their concerns 

regarding access along the track and these concerns are shared by the Parish Council. 

  

Yours faithfully 

  

  

Cathy Holmes 

  

Cathy Holmes 

Clerk to Gisburn Parish Council 

  


